Proposal to the European Motorcycle Union (UEM) for
establishing the hillclimb commission under the UEM

Date: 27.11.2010
Place: City Hotel Portus, Tallinn, Estonia

On the first European Hill-climb Meeting that took place on November 27,
2010 in Tallinn the representatives of hillclimb from Estonia, France,
Norway and Sweden decided to propose the establishment of a separate
hillclimb commission under UEM starting from the year 2011. The members
for the commission are proposed as following: Patrick Innocenti (FRA), the
promotor of the hillclimbing European Cup, Katrin Kivi secretary of the
Estonian hillclimb commission in the Estonian Motorcycle Union and Ivar
Gynnild chairman of the Norwegian hillclimb commission.

The invitation to take part at the European Hill-climb Meeting was
beforehand sent out to all the UEM member federations.

Patricipants at the meeting:

Chair of the meeting: Patrick Innocenti (FRA), Promotor of Hill-climb, UEM
Vanessa Lapeyre (FRA)

lvar Gynnild (NOR) Chairman, Norwegian Hill-climb Commission

Erland Matthis (SWE) MC Hydet

Erkki Salak (EST) Chairman, Estonian Hill-climb Commission

‘Urmas Példma (EST) Hill-climber, Member, Estonian Hill-climb
Commission

Riho Kollist (EST) Hill-climber, Member, Estonian Hill-climb Commission
Billy Toomla (EST) Hill-climber, Member, Estonian Hill-climb Commission
Ants Juhanson (EST) Chief, Estonian Hill-climb Judicial Panel

Katrin Kivi (EST) Secretary General, Estonian Hill-climb Commission
Helen Urbanik (EST) Minutes-taker
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